UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT orl PHYSICAL EDUCATION April 27’ 1940.

Mre Clarence Chrisman,

Department of Romence Lengusges,
University of Kanses,

Dear lMre Chrismean:

I dislike to bother you too much with letters
of' this sort, but if you would be kind enough to translate
the enclosed letter I would greatly appreciste ite

Very cordially yours,

i

on and Recreation,
FCA:AH



